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As a Blue Cross policy holder I am strongly opposed to this change and the sale of Blue Cross to Elevance. 
They are a left leaning DEI company who will not have the interests of policy holders as a priority. It will 
only prove to make medical care further away from the physician-patient and administrated from an 
unconcerned administrator in an office far away. I am concerned about Louisiana losing this healthy 
company which employs many Louisianans, only to eventually be moved to a headquarters elsewhere. 
Who gets rich from this? Will big pharma and political interests be at the forefront? Vote NO to this sale. 
 


